
 
 
 
Hello Parents!  
 
It’s field trip week! I’m so excited to have this opportunity to go with the scholars this Thursday! 
We are going to have a great time. We have been learning all about possessive and subject 
pronouns and continue to show improvement. We’re also continuing with Little House, column 
addition (this is where it is SO important to know our math facts!!), and we just wrapped up our 
study on the constellations. Thank you all for your donations for our school wide community 
project last week. Our work room was overflowing with lunches for children who often go 
hungry. Please remember to donate to our Eagle Fun for the whole class to receive a free dress 
pass! 
 
Please note that weekly newsletters are posted in the school app.  
 
We’ve been lacking in parent volunteers for Library on Fridays! Here is the link if you are 

available to volunteer: Library Sign Up!! 

 

This Week:  
 
Spelling: Syllable division rule 1 continued 
Reading: Chapter 10 continued, Ruby and Baby 
Math: Column addition 
English: Chapter 6 continued 
History: Universal Laws of Newton and Locke 
Science: Mixtures 
Memory: The Lords Prayer-Conclusion  
For Thine is the kingdom and the power and the glory forever and ever. Amen. 
“[Holy women] were submissive to their own husbands, like Sarah, who obeyed Abraham and 
called him her master. You are her daughters if you do what is right and to do not give way to 
fear” 

 

Important information for field trip: 

Address: 210 N Kansas Ave, League City. TX 77573 
Pack a fully disposable lunch (including water bottles) 
Green Polo and uniform bottoms or 1890’s costume 
Bus will leave the school at 8:15 AM and depart back to school at 1:30 PM 
 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4CADAA28A2F49-library3

